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Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
How could anyone vote to allow people to take advantage of their 
customers?  It is bad enough that a standard of ethics must be 
legislated in order for people to be treated fairly, but for our 
lawmakers to take away the protection this offers is beyond 
comprehension. Pretend it is your child, or your favorite grandparent, 
that is being cheated by an unscrupulous advisor and if you can still 
vote this protection away you need to reevaluate your core beliefs.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Robert Murray 
 


